
 
 

 
   

       
        

            
   

 
              

   
     

 
          

           
              

 
  

    
 

          
           

         
          

      
        

     
    

   
     

      
            

      
        

  
   
    

 
        
 

 
   

 
                                                                     
                                                                     
 

 
 

A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD SEPTEMBER 19, 2023 

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday, 
September 19, 2023, at 7


